
At the reorga-
nizational meet-
ing on January 
13th, the North-
ridge Board 
of Education 
elected 2-year 
member, James 

M. Dillon, as their president for 
2022.  

Thirteen-
year member, 
Mark Brumley, 
agreed to accept 
the position of 
vice president.

The BoE is 
a five member 
governing body elected by the 
voters of Northridge.  It repre-
sents the community and has the 
legal responsibility for the educa-
tion of the community’s children.

Rounding out the rest of the 
Board are Jacinda Fugate, 
Angela Glassburn, and Margie 
Glock.

The Board of Education Office 
is located at 2008 Timber Lane.  
Meetings begin at 5:30 p.m. on 
the following dates:  March 10, 
April 14, May 19, June 23, July 
21, August 18, September 8, 
October 13, November 17, and 
December 15.  In addition, they 
will hold work sessions on the 
following dates at 5:30 p.m.:  
March 24, April 28, September 
22, and October 27.

All meetings are open to the 
public and the Board encourages 
residents to attend.
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On February 10th, the Northridge Board of Education honored 
outstanding students in Northridge High School and Northridge 
Elementary School who have demonstrated one or more of the Northridge 
Core Values.  These district developed attributes represent characteristics 
that guide daily interactions, goals, and mission. The Core Values of 
Northridge Schools focus on:  Honest, Consistent, and Appropriate 
Communication; Education as Our Calling; Always Improving; District 
is Family; Student Success; Understand and Meet Legitimate Needs; and 
Personal Responsibility and Behavioral Integrity.

Students are nominated each month by teachers or administrators 
in their buildings.  Northridge High School Students who received 
recognition at the meeting were seniors Nadia English and Tabbetha 
Anjelina Leon and juniors Gabriel Perez and Brian Peterson.  Students 
recognized from Northridge Elementary School were Angelita George, 
Leroy Osei-Manu, Avery Price, Rock Phillips, and London Hespeth.

Students Exemplify District Core Values



Register your child for kindergarten from April 18th-22nd.  More 
specifics will be released as the dates draw nearer. 

Students must be 5 years of age by August 1, 2022 to register.  
Please bring with you:    
•  Child’s original birth certificate	 •  Child’s immunization records
•  Custody papers, if applicable	 •  Two proofs of residency in the 
Northridge Local School District.  Acceptable items are:  rental/lease/
mortgage statement, home owner’s or renter’s insurance declaration 
page, auto insurance, current property tax bill, utility bill, paycheck 
or pay stub with address, current bank statement, or voter registration 
documentation with address.  Additionally the bills need to be dated 
within the past 30 days of the registration date.  If you are living with 
a friend or relative and are not on the lease, an affidavit must be com-
pleted, notarized, and accompanied with two proofs of residency from 
whom you are residing.
•  Names, addresses, and tele-
phone numbers of adults you plan 
to place on the emergency contact 
forms and your child’s physicians 
to place on the medical forms.

The Easter Bunny will 
be hopping back into 
town for The Com-
munity Egg Hunt on 
Saturday, April 9th!  
Be sure to bring your 
children, birth to 6th grade, and 
their baskets/bags for the festivi-
ties.  As a safety precaution, there 
will be a special section for chil-
dren ages 4 and under.  The hunt 
will start promptly at 10:30 a.m. 
DON’T BE LATE! The hunt is 
over in a flash! We will have 100 
prize eggs and 10 basket eggs to 
be found.  Immediately following 
the egg hunt, please stop by the 
Polar Bear Book Swap and grab a 
new book or two!

Co-sponsors, Kiwanis and 
Love Northridge, are seeking do-
nations of small candy.  They are 
also requesting individuals to as-
sist in filling those 8,000 eggs on 
April 4th and April 5th from 5:00 
p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Please contact 
Tina Fiore by email at momfio-
re3@woh.rr.com or by phone at 
937-760-0264 for details.  Thank 
you in advance for your help in 
hatching another great egg hunt!

Easter Egg Hunt

Activities Abound at NES

Northridge Elementary School (NES) had an 
exciting week right before the Cincinnati Bengals 
headed to Super Bowl LVI. Since it was the first time 
in 30 years that the Bengals made it to the big game, 
students and staff participated in spirit week.  Even 
some known Browns and 49ers fans were seen around 
the building sporting shades, winter accessories, and 

orange and black! It was a great way for the NES 
family to come together, whether they were foot-
ball fans or not, and have some fun!

March Madness is coming soon! Have you 
ever wondered if elementary teachers and prin-
cipals could actually play basketball? The NES 
staff will be playing a staff basketball game for 
your entertainment and to collect donations for 
With God’s Grace. This staff basketball game 
will be open to the community on Tuesday, 
March 15th. More details will be posted on the 
Northridge website soon.  Stay tuned!

Kindergarten Registration



 Varsity Boys Baseball
Game time 5:00 p.m. unless noted.

  11  Emmanuel Academy* - Scrimmage
  15  Twin Valley South* - Scrimmage
  21  West Carrollton - Scrimmage
  26  Bradford* - 11:00
  28  Dixie*
  29  Miami East*
  31  Riverside

 Varsity Girls Softball
Game time 5:00 p.m. unless noted.

  19  Stebbins* - 11:00 - Scrimmage
  21  Oakwood* - Scrimmage
  24  West Carrollton* - Scrimmage
  28  Dixie*
  29  Miami East*
  30  Chaminade Julienne
  31  Riverside

 Boys Tennis
  25  Greenville - 4:30

  10  Board of Education Meeting
         - 5:30 p.m.

  13  Daylight Saving Time
        Begins - Spring 
        forward one hour!

  17  St. Patrick’s Day

  18  Staff Development 
        - No School for Students
 

  24  Board of Education
        Work Session - 5:30 p.m.

 * Home

March Sports

Curriculum Corner

Educational Talent Search
Joins the Northridge Family

Northridge Local School District welcomes the Educational Talent 
Search (ETS) program to the middle and high school campuses.  ETS 
identifies and supports students as they transition from middle school 
through high school to higher education.  The program collaborates 
with parents/families, school administrators, and community stake-
holders to achieve stipulated objectives and empower comprehensive 
student success.

 The mission of the collaboration between Sinclair Community Col-
lege Educational Talent Search Program and Northridge Local Schools 
is to increase the likelihood that participating students graduate from 
high school and enroll and complete post-secondary education. The 
program works efficiently to offer high-quality services and resources 
to participating students, yields favorable outcomes, and fosters eq-
uitable, healthy student development in a positive, encouraging, and 
engaging environment.

Northridge students who enroll in the program can benefit from sev-
eral ETS services, including the following:

•	 Academic, financial, career, and personal counseling
•	 Exposure to college campuses, cultural experiences, enrichment 

opportunities, and academic programs
•	 Information on post-secondary education and financial assistance
•	 Assistance with preparing for college entrance exams and other 

standardized tests
•	 Career exploration and aptitude assessments 
•	 Tutorial services and academic intervention
•	 Mentoring programs and resources
•	 Advice about entry or re-entry to secondary or post-secondary 

programs
•	 Annual summer enrichment program for students
•	 Supplemental activities and personal development workshops 

(e.g. study skills, financial literacy, mental health awareness, etc.)
•	 Workshops for families of participants 
ETS will serve Northridge students in grades 6-12. Students can 

enroll by scanning the QR code below or by completing an application 
at: https://botform.compansol.com/220233419051948.

ETS Project Director Mrs. Tamala Moore is housed in the school’s 
main office.

March
28 

April
1 



You will need to bring with you:

* Child’s Original Birth Certificate	 * Parent/Guardian Valid ID
* Custody Papers, If Applicable	 * Proof of Income (Last 3 pay stubs of

           * 2 Proofs of Residency (Lease and Utility Bill)	 EVERYONE in the home, current OWF/Food
           * Child’s Insurance Card	 Stamps or SSI award letters.)

To be eligible, preschoolers must be 4 years old by August 1, 2022 and NOT eligible for Kindergarten, be 
potty trained (no pull-ups), and live in Northridge Local School District.  Registration will be filled on a first 
come, first served basis.  There is limited space in each classroom.

Children do not need to be present at registration, but will need to be present at orientation in the fall.  For 
more information, please call Dana Dixon at (937) 275-7469 ext. 2140 or cell phone (937) 759-3884.

ECRWSS
POSTAL CUSTOMER

NON-PROFIT ORG.
U.S. Postage

P A I D
Dayton, Ohio
Permit #575

Northridge Board of Education
2008 Timber Lane
Dayton, Ohio 45414

Published monthly, September through June
by Northridge Board of Education

James M. Dillon - President
David A. Jackson - Superintendent

Pre-School Registration
FREE Public Preschool for
ALL Northridge Residents 

Age 4 by August 1, 2022

Registration Begins April 4th
9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Northridge Local School’s
Main Office

FAFSA Financial Aid Workshop
for NHS Seniors and Families

Thursday, March 10, 2022
5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Northridge H.S. Cafeteria

Need Help Trying to Figure Out How to Pay for College?  
Financial Aid Representatives from area colleges 

will be at Northridge High School to assist you in com-
pleting your FAFSA and answer all your questions!  

Please bring:
•  Student and parent social security numbers
•  2020 Federal tax returns


